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To whom it may concern; 
 
We, the residents of Dunbro Lane, St Margaret’s Co. Dublin feel it is vital that we remain in the 
Swords Local Election Area. 
 
We are a rural community and have much in common with Swords, Rolestown and other rural 
communities in North County Dublin.  It is of the utmost importance that St Margaret’s remain in 
Swords LEA to ensure we have commonality with our neighbours  and to ensure that we will receive 
fair and consistent consideration and representation. 
 
The development of Dublin Airport has already had a negative impact on our local environment and 
community. With more development planned for our area- Dublin Airport Masterplan and Fingal 
Development Plan- the prospect of changing jurisdiction and public representation at this vital stage 
would be extremely detrimental to all the residents. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this email and that you have registered our deeply help concerns 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Gerard Magee 
On behalf of the residents of Dunbro Lane 
  
 
 


